
Disabled American Veterans 
Greater Daytona Chapter & Unit 84 

May/June 2023 Newsletter 
Chapter Phone:  386-252-4551 - Fax:  386-252-4613 

Service Office:  386-252-8738 
Service Office Open: Monday, Wednesday,                                                    

                    Friday 9:00am-12:00 Noon 
Internet:  davchapter84@cfl.rr.com 

Mask are optional   

Submitted 
Harold R. Holloway 
Past Commander, Chapter 84 Greater Daytona  

DAV BBQ planned for May 27th, 11am until 2pm at the chapter 
605 8th Street.  Tickets are $10.00 per person, on sale at Service 
Office or the day of the event.  
 
Volusia County residents protect your property from illegal sale 
by registering your property at the County Tax Office in person 
or online.  You will be notified any time your property is being 
sold before it’s done, check Tax Collectors Office.  
 
Sick Harold Holloway (myself) Senior Vice Commander is home 
resting.  
 
State Convention DAV to be held in Orlando, Florida at the Mar-
riott in Lake Mary on June 15th to the 18th.  
 
Our area Golden Corral has closed and building is being demol-
ished, this was our biggest fundraiser.   We need volunteers to 
help out.  Don Moore and Henry Bucky Vereoni have been partic-
ipating and collecting at local events.  We need help with this so 
we can continue to pay our bills to keep our doors open.  
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Greetings From Greater Daytona Unit 84 Auxiliary 
 
Greater Daytona Unit 84 Auxiliary presented Past Chapter                
Commander Harold Holloway, with the Auxiliary Distinguished 
Service Award in recognition of his outstanding leadership, ex-
ceptional guidance and motivation. 
 
Harold Holloway has implored all of us to be our best in aiding 
our veterans and their family members. 
 
Harold Holloways continual display of comradeship, loyalty,               
devotion and service on behalf of these men and women 
stands as a true reflection of honor and patriotism. 
 
The Auxiliary wishes to thank the members of the Chapter #84, 
who joined us in making this day a mementoes one for Harold 
and Maria. 
 
Cheryl Doubledee 
Commander, Greater Daytona Unit 84 Auxiliary 
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Bingo Volunteer Needed  
Bingo is Wednesday evenings and volunteers are need to assist in selling games, supplies, and             

kitchen help.  If you are interested in helping us out, please contact Don Moore at                                     
(386) 252-4551 or DAVchapter84@cfl.rr.com” 

Once again we have space                  
available in Our Newsletter for                 

advertisers / Ponce Inlet Printers                  
of DAV Newsletter,   

Contact                                               
ponceinletprintinginc@gmail.com 

Or call 386-761-3355 

Annual Rates 
 

Full page:   $175 
1/2 page:    $  88 
1/4 page:     $  60 
Business Card:  $  40 
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